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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

DATE: November 1, 2023 

 

TO:  Mark Berman, City Attorney 

 

Through: Gregory P. Harrison, City Manager 

 

Through: Suzette Sibble, Assistant City Manager 

  

 

FROM: Jeff Lantz, Parking Manager 
 

SUBJECT: Sands Harbor Resort and Marina LLC 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Please prepare a Resolution for a License Agreement between the City of Pompano Beach and 

Sands Harbor Resort and Marina, LLC as described below. 

 

The City of Pompano Beach wishes to enter into a one year extension to our Parking License 

Agreement with Sands Harbor Resort and Marina LLC for the municipal surface parking lot 

located at 109 North Oceanside Boulevard Pompano Beach, Florida. This parking lot is located 

just east of the Sands Harbor Resort and Marina located at 125 North Riverside Drive Pompano 

Beach, Florida.  

This parking lot shall be used for its guests, employees and invitees to fulfill its offsite parking 

requirements. For this consideration the Sands Harbor Resort and Marina agrees to pay the City 

$60 per month (plus tax) for each hang tag for a total of up to 120 parking passes.  

 

This agreement will replace our previous agreement that was executed on December 20, 2021 as 

Resolution 2022-42. 

 

Respectfully Submitted;  

Jeff Lantz - Parking Manager 
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